
ANNUAL FINANCIAL REPORT 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the annual financial report for the Town of 
Louisville, County of St. Lawrence and State of New York for the fiscal year ending 
December 31, 2024 has been filed with the State Comptroller’s office. A copy of the 
financial report is on file in the Town Clerk’s office and is available for review during 
regular office hours. 
 
Dated: June 24, 2025 
Amy Ellsworth 
Louisville Town Clerk  


